
Recreation Meeting Minutes 2-13-2012 

Meeting came to order at 5:30 PM 

 

Present: Al Jones, Mike Moran, Mary Lou Volpe 

Absent: none 

 

Al Jones motioned to accept the Meeting Minutes:  1-17-12 

Mike Moran  2
nd

 the motion 

All in favor 3-0 

 

The following property request  were approved for use by  the recreation commission: 

Easter Egg Hunt / Town Common/ April 6, 2012 

Sturbridge Lions River Race/ Turners Field / April 29, 2012 

 

Craig Miller from Waterfield approximated a break out for the design work by a 60% Town Barn and 40%Shepard Parcel for the 

allocation of CPC Funds. The board would like to see that those funds be transfreed to their designated Articles. 

 

Ham (Basketball Toss) at Burgess Elementary has received approval by Burgess Elementary School for Friday March 16, 2012 Local 

markets are donating the hams and gift certificates for each division and an additional ham will be raffled off along with a gift 

certificate to a local market. 

 

The Team Funding Requests will be tabled till the next meeting still waiting documentation for the various leagues to back up the 

application information. 

 

Mike Moran made a motion that League funding will be cut if applications are submitted incomplete Applications Due January 1 

Deadline is January 15th 

Mary Lou Vople 2
nd

 the motion 

All in favor 3-0 

 

Summer Concert Series Lynne will be attending the STA meeting for the Summer Concert Series Funding request on March 1, 2012 

 

A concert Survey will be distributed through- out town Senior Center, Library, Town Hall and Center Office building and also at the 

various Senior Housing complexes.  Lynne will be attending the Senior Center to distribute these surveys. 

 

Summer Recreation Employment opportunities will be distributed thru the school and placed in the local paper. Lynne will meet with 

Gennie over school vacation to discuss the upcoming summer recreation program and employment opportunities. 

 

The committee would like to look into a magician or wild animal show no bicycle stunt rider for the summer program this summer. 

 

The Summer Mini Sports program will be offering two programs this summer the Mini All Sports Program and an Instructional T- 

Ball Program. 

 

Al Jones made a motion to adjourn the meeting 

Mike Moran   2
nd

 the motion  

All in favor 3-0 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 


